
‭Principal’s Report‬
‭October School Board Meeting‬
‭Waterville-Elysian-Morristown‬

‭PreK-12th Grade‬

‭All District‬
‭LifeTouch visited WEM throughout late September and October for pictures.‬

‭PreK-6‬
‭Fifth/Sixth Grade Conferences will be held Nov. 6 & 9, 3:30-7:30  and‬
‭K-4 Conferences will be held Nov. 16 & 21, 3:30-7:30.‬
‭We are excited to visit with families about their student’s progress so far this year!‬

‭Oct. 8-15 was Fire prevention week, students grades 1-4 participated in a presentation by‬
‭Morristown Fire and Rescue around fire safety in the kitchen! Thank You, Mrs. Saemrow and Mr.‬
‭Splett for your time and talent sharing this important information with our students!‬
‭Kindergarten students will be visiting the Waterville Fire Department for a tour and talk! . Our‬
‭Preschool students had a visit from the fire department who brought along their fire truck for‬
‭our students to get an up close look! Thank you Waterville FD!‬

‭On October 5th, Fifth Grade students attended the Kindness Retreat alongside fifth graders‬
‭from Faribault. This is a great opportunity for students to learn from their peers about the‬
‭impact of kindness.‬

‭Oct. 5th  Fifth grade teachers hosted a parent meeting about the upcoming Eagle Bluff field‬
‭trip in February. This meeting allowed teachers to explain in detail about this great trip and‬
‭gave parents an opportunity to ask questions! Thanks to all who attended!‬

‭Students have been honoring Bully Awareness month by wearing Orange on Wednesdays as‬
‭well as participating in Bully awareness activities by counselors and classroom teachers.‬

‭Oct. 17th, the 6th grade students attended a “Learning Through Baseball” tour of Target Field‬
‭in Minneapolis.‬



‭7-12‬
‭Josten’s will be in later this week to meet with sophomores for their class rings. The‬
‭following week Josten’s will meet with seniors to discuss details for graduation‬
‭announcements.‬

‭WEM has partnered with MSU graduate counseling department to host a graduate‬
‭student in the school counseling program. Mrs. Reuvers is working closely with‬
‭Cassidy Holtzleicher. We welcome her to WEM.‬

‭Mr. Cooley and Mrs. Reuvers took 34 students on a manufacturing career field trip. For‬
‭the trip they visited multiple manufacturing industries such as Industrial Fabrication‬
‭Services Inc. of Lake Crystal, Hewitt Docks, Lifts and Pontoon Legs in Nicollet and‬
‭South Central College in North Mankato.‬

‭Quarter 1 will wrap up on November 3.‬‭Seventh-12th‬‭Grade Conferences will be held‬
‭November 6 and 9 from 3:30-7:30 p.m.‬


